
ANTHEM HIKING CLUB  

GENERAL MEETING 

NOVEMBER 6, 2017, 6:30 PM 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Greg Waterman, President.  
 
New and returning members were introduced. 
 
The minutes from the last meeting held in March 2017 and the treasurer’s 
report were available for those who wanted to review them.  It was stated that 
Larry Juhl, Treasurer, will present the 2018 budget at the December meeting. 
 
Susan Dona related the Club membership   There are 233 members, 25 of 
which are new.  She announced that Club dues would again be collected at the 
December meeting. 
 
Hike leaders have all the fall hikes set and on the calendar.  The membership 
was reminded that they will no longer be receiving weekly missives to check 
the Hiking Club website for Wednesday’s hikes.  From now those interested 
in hiking will check the website and sign up for their desired hike between 
Thursday 8:00 am and Sunday 6:00 pm.   
 
Glen Willis stated that the dues collection process in 2018 will be through the 
website using Pay Pal, a secure third-party payment system.  Members do not 
have to have a Pay Pal account to pay through Pay Pal. 
 
Bill Scott announced the Club offers a program to those who want to become 
hike leaders or sweeps.  Next month Bill will talk about to behave in 
emergency situations. 
 
Michele Gazica, this year’s Potluck Coordinator, asked for volunteers for the 
Potluck, which will be held on January 22, 2018, 4:30 pm.  Volunteers are 
needed for task the day of the Potluck, helping with decorations and prizes. 



 
The fall hike in Zion National Park was a huge success.  About 45-50 people 
participated and all had a great time.  Bruce Odegaard pre-explored Zion and 
helped plan the hikes on this great adventure.   
 
The spring 2018 overnight adventure will be in Chiricahua National 
Monument in southeast Arizona in March. 
 
Hiking club hats and visors were for sale at $10 each. 
 
Susan Dona made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  A vote was taken and 
passed.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm 
 
After the official meeting was over, Tracy Mecum gave a slide show sharing 
her experiences on her big Arizona Trail hike with Greg and Bruce.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


